
 
MINUTES OF THE 

DETROIT BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  

ARTHUR MURRAY 
BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT PLAN 

 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024 

St. Charles Church 
1491 Baldwin St. 
Detroit, MI 48214 

5:30 PM 
 
In attendance were:  

Brian Vosburg (DEGC/DBRA) 
Cora Capler (DEGC/DBRA) 

 Nathan Keup (Ginosko Development) 
  
Mr. Vosburg called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 
 
No members of the public were in attendance.   
 
Mr. Vosburg closed the public hearing at 6:00 PM. 


